Stonewall <memberships@stonewall.org.uk> From: Sent: 09 December 2020 11:19 To: Your December newsletter from Stonewall Subject: View this email in your browser View this email in your browser Dear colleague, Welcome to your December newsletter from Stonewall! In this edition, you'll find out about Rainbow Laces Day, Disability History Month, ways to support LGBT people in the voluntary sector, and more! Happy Rainbow Laces Day! Today is Rainbow Laces day, a day to speak up for LGBT inclusion in sport, and celebrate LGBT athletes everywhere. Over the past couple of weeks, we've seen a huge range of support, not only at elite level but right across your communities. We're counting on you to join us and play your part to make sport everyone's game. Today is the perfect day to make noise on social media and wear your Rainbow Laces even if you're staying home! Click the button below for more information about how you can get involved. **Get involved!** 

## **Don't miss our LGBT Allyship Digital Training!**

Looking for events and training opportunities to mark LGBT History month? Look no further!

We are running our open 'Introduction to LGBT Allyship' digital workshop on 3 February 2021

This is a bite-sized, 90-minute Zoom workshop which is highly interactive. It blends knowledge sharing and practical exercises to suit various learning styles.

Book a spot on these sessions for you and three colleagues. Prices start at £48 per person for Diversity Champions members.

We also offer these workshops in-house for up to 50 staff. Email

**@**..... for more details.

## **Book now**

×

# Support your disabled LGBT employees this Disability History Month

18 November marked the start of Disability History Month, running until 18 December. Marking the occasion is an essential way to show your staff that you are committed to tackling ableism, and celebrate the identities of disable employees, including disabled LGBT employees.

For the occasion, we'll be releasing a series of content focused around ways to support disabled LGBT people everywhere. Our first article is live now.

Read '5 LGBT disability organisations you should support'



# Help us shape a more LGBT-inclusive voluntary sector

We are embarking on an exciting project to explore how we can offer new guidance for volunteer recruitment and management. If your organisation recruits volunteers, we would really appreciate you filling in **this survey**. This will help us build an accurate picture of the type of support we should be providing.

## Fill out the survey

Thank you again for your ongoing support. With your help, we'll continue to work towards a world where every single lesbian, gay, bi and trans person is accepted for who they are, wherever they are.

Very best wishes,

## **Assistant Director of Workplace**

P.S. If there's anything else you would like to see in this newsletter, please let us know. We appreciate your feedback and would love to hear from you. You can email us at

Copyright © 2020 Stonewall Equality Ltd., All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a valued Stonewall supporter and we'd like to keep you updated on our campaigns and events.ac

#### Our mailing address is:

Stonewall Equality Ltd. 192 St John Street London, London EC1V 4JY United Kingdom

#### Add us to your address book

To change how you receive these emails <u>update your preferences</u>

To stop receiving emails like this one unsubscribe from this list

To stop receiving all communications from Stonewall, including all emails, please contact newsletter@stonewall.org.uk

For details on how we use, manage and protect your information, please visit our website.



Copyright © 2020 Stonewall Equality Ltd., All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a valued Stonewall supporter and we'd like to keep you updated on our campaigns and events.ac

### Our mailing address is:

Stonewall Equality Ltd. 192 St John Street London, London EC1V 4JY United Kingdom

Add us to your address book

To change how you receive these emails <u>update your preferences</u>

To stop receiving emails like this one <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

To stop receiving <u>all</u> communications from Stonewall, including all emails, please contact <u>newsletter@stonewall.org.uk</u>

For details on how we use, manage and protect your information, please visit our website.

